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Report of the Membership Director 

 
In March 2020, all activity in the band was suspended due to COVID-19. At the time, there were 66 
active members. We were able to have a rehearsal on October 19, 2021, in a temporary space provided 
by Hope United Church in Halifax. On November 2, we were able to return to the band room of Halifax 
West High School. Members were required to show proof of vaccination and to sign a consent form. 
Attendance records are required each week due to COVID-19 indoor gathering protocols. 
 
Our band currently has 60 members. Twelve members are new this year and were charged a fee of $140. 
Previous members had a credit from 2019-2020. We are looking forward to an enjoyable year of music 
for 2021-2022. 
 
 
                                                                                    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
 
Bob Kanygin, Membership Director 


